
Outstanding Member in Business and Industry
Process and Criteria

Do you know a CPA deserving of recognition 
for their outstanding achievements in business 
and industry? The OSCPA Members in Industry 
Committee honors such professionals worthy of 
its prestigious Outstanding CPA in Business and 
Industry Award.

Nominations are due each year by December 31st. 
Your nominee will be sent an application packet 
requesting a resume and additional information 
on activities and contributions to the business 
community.

The nominee will also be recognized at the Annual 
Members Meeting and Awards Luncheon, receive 
coverage in the CPAFOCUS and have press 
releases sent to relevant newspapers. The winner 
will be nominated for the AICPA Outstanding CPA 
in Business and Industry Award.

Suggested criteria for selecting nominees is:

•• A member of the OSCPA and employed in 
business and industry.

•• Distinguished by having made a significant 
contribution to the growth and success of 
his/her employer organization or a notable 
entrepreneurial achievement.

•• Distinguished by having made significant 
contribution to the growth and enhancement of 
the profession.

•• Nominated through a formal process by an 
OSCPA member at large, committee or chapter.


